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Barum class learning   

 

We have had another fun week in Barum class! We were so proud of the children’s performance 

in our Christingle service. All the children sang beautifully and played the parts of the Nativity 

brilliantly! 

 

This week in English, we sequenced the Nativity story and wrote about the different parts. 

 

We had a fun morning of Christmas crafts on Friday and had a special visitor in the afternoon, 

wishing us all a very Merry Christmas!  

 

Forest school 

In January, Barum class will taking part in Forest School every Tuesday afternoon, until half 

term. The children can come to school in their PE kit with their outdoor clothing in a bag to 

change into after lunch. 

 

PE 

Our PE day is on Monday; please bring the children to school in their PE on Mondays. 

 

Home Learning  

Have a happy (and hopefully healthy) Christmas with your family. Be ready to talk about your 

favourite food, game, gift and outing when you come back to school on Monday 6th January.  

 

Reading 

We appreciate how busy the Christmas holidays can be, but please keep up with your reading as 

much as possible. Christine has stuck the new reading recording tables into Home Learning books, 

for the children that bought their books into school this week. 

 

Mrs Wise and Karen would like to say thank you very much for your very kind Christmas 

gifts, we hope you have a lovely Christmas and wish you a Happy New Year! 
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